

555 Bakerville Road ~ Dartmouth, MA 02748 ~ 508-961-2750

November 2022

Dear DHS Band, Chorus, Harmonix and Orchestra parents/guardians,

Concert time is approaching for the holiday season!

On Monday, December 12, our high school band will be performing with the 8th grade middle school band at Dartmouth High School at 7 p.m.

On Thursday, December 15, our high school band, chorus, Harmonix & orchestra will be performing together at Dartmouth High School at 7 p.m..

Students for both concerts should arrive by 6:15 p.m. It is important that we are warmed-up, tuned and ready to perform at 7 p.m. Please do your best to report on time.

Concert dress for all groups

Tops: Black shirt with sleeves

Bottoms: Black (knees must be covered) Shoes: Black or dark color (no sneakers)

Guests will be able to enter at 6:30 p.m. There will be an admission fee of \$3.00 at the door for adults. This goes directly to the music program at the high school. No one will be denied admission into the concert. Your support is needed and greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child's teacher directly.

Band <u>ianflint@dartmouthschools.org</u> Chorus/Harmonix <u>samuelbianco@dartmouthschools.org</u> Orchestra <u>heatherchurch@dartmouthschools.org</u>

Sincerely,

Mr. Flint Mr. Bianco

Ms. Church